
 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

 

My Dear Colleagues and Friends: 

It is my pleasure once again to bring you 

the latest issue of the Journal of 

Sustainable Development in Africa.   

This issue features interesting and thought 

prevoking articles such as:  1) COVID-19 

PANDEMIC AND POVERTY IN 

NIGERIA; 2) ANALYSIS OF INFORMAL 

CREDIT WORTHINESS AND 

REPAYMENT POTENTIALS AMONG 

CASHEW NUT GATHERERS IN 

ISUIKWUATO LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

AREA OF ABIA STATE, NIGERIA; and 

3) ENVIRONMENT AND 

SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN 

NIGERIA and others.  These articles are 

excellent additions to the knowledge on 

sustainable development efforts/works in 

Nigeria.  The ideas are very significant 

works that can be emulated across Africa. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Valentine Udoh James. Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 
 

 

 

 

Journal of Sustainable Development in Africa  (Volume 23, No.3, 2021) 

ISSN: 1520-5509 

Clarion University of Pennsylvania, Clarion, Pennsylvania 
 


